
WELCOME!
Hello, I’m Ms. Krynicki!
Welcome back to another school year! I am excited to 
be your teacher this year. This is my 1st year of 
teaching 4th grade at AMS. I will be here for the first 
half of the school year and Mrs. Kurtz will be your 
teacher for the second half of the year! I am looking 
forward to meeting you. I am also looking forward to 
getting to know you and see how hardworking and 
creative you are! I know we are going to have a great, 
positive year together!

This summer has been awesome! I got to travel to 
some new places like Chicago and Canada! I can’t wait 
to hear about all the amazing things you got to do 
this summer! 

I know this school year is going to be absolutely 
fantastic! Please bring your supplies when we return 
to AMS. The 4th grade supply list is posted on 
Amsterdam School Website. I hope you have a great 
rest of your summer and are ready for an amazing 
school year!

A few of my favorites
COLOR: Blue 
ANIMAL: Cows & Dogs
BOOK: Shiloh Season 
MOVIE: The Lion King
CANDY: Butterfingers


